UNITED UNIVERSITY PROFESSIONS LABOR MANAGEMENT MEETING WEDNESDAY, MARCH 27, 2013 ROOM 228 SEYMOUR NOON

AGENDA

- 1. As a result of the anticipated passage of the New York State Budget and the setting aside of the controversial allocation formula, we are requesting an update on the pending SUNY budget and its impact on The College at Brockport. We are specifically concerned with how the new state budget and the projections or actions taken at The College at Brockport will impact our efforts to continue to replace faculty and the College's commitment to re-filling professional positions lost during the past several years.
- 2. During the past couple of years the College has been involved in the challenging initiative of revising faculty departments Appointment, Promotion and Tenure (APT) documents. One of the concerns voiced by many of the faculty members is the amount of involvement those faculty members have and/or will have in the development of the finished product. It has been termed by many as being presented as a bottom up process but in reality has been a top down process. Please share with us any information concerning the status of this effort and its process as it relates to the aforementioned feedback.

UNITED UNIVERSITY PROFESSIONS LABOR MANAGEMENT MEETING WEDNESDAY, MARCH 27, 2013 ROOM 228 SEYMOUR NOON

NOTES

- b. State Budget J. Halstead and the 13 other comprehensive college president's are meeting with the Chancellor next week on the State budget. J. Willis reported that the downstate budget gap is not resolved. It is still unsure how the state budget will impact the comprehensive colleges and at our campus. J. Willis reported that it will probably be another two to three months before we have a resolution. He also reported that RAM is no longer. He stated that we need to focus on the mission, our students, enrollment and tuition revenue. J. Halstead stated that we need to focus on recruitment and retention.
- c. APT Documents This item is tabled until the Provost can be present. M. Fox will discuss this with A. Huot and express to her that this is an ongoing question and concern on our campus.